Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Warm Bank services
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Warm Banks have been described as “'warm spaces' to provide heated sites for those unable to afford their energy bills” which will be rolled out through the winter. In regards to this definition please supply the following information -

- Do you have any plans to run warm banks or an equivalent scheme anywhere within your borough? 

Yes

- When will this scheme be launched and what is the eligibility criteria for service users?

Launched 20 October 2022

- Have any spaces, buildings etc currently been allocated for the purpose of warm banks; if so where are they?

Yes – all 16 Leicester Libraries

- Under what specific criteria have these spaces been chosen? 

All libraries offer warm spaces, accessible to all.

- Who will be managing these warm spaces on a day to day basis? Will it be council workers specifically or will it be subcontracted to a private company/charitable organisation? 
Council staff will oversee this as part of standard library operations.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
